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Registration is open for the 2022 American In Bloom Symposium & Awards Celebration, set to be held September 

29-October 1 in St. Louis and Washington, Missouri.

Don’t miss attending this inspiring and celebratory three-day event that provides educational sessions, learning 

tours, best ideas sharing, awards celebrations and the chance to learn from others across the country. This is your 

chance to learn, collaborate, grow, connect, plan, celebrate and recognize the transformative work being done in AIB 

communities across the country.

Learn more and register at americainbloom.org/programs/symposium-awards-celebration. GP


